
 

 

 

 

 

A message 
from Mrs 
Chambers 

Dear families, 
 
Thank you so much for your generous donations for our OPAL play non-uniform day. It was a huge 
success. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Don’t forget! Sign up for parents evening is open on Arbor and will be held in school on Wednesday 
7h February from 3.15-8.30pm so do make sure to book your space. Sign up will close Monday 29th 
January at 7pm. 

 
❖ Valentines disco – Friday 9th February (More details to follow) 

 
Jackie Chambers 
Head of School 

Reception ❖ Next NCMP screening – 31st January 
❖ Bus journey trip on Friday 2nd February - This is now live on Arbor for sign up 
❖ Bedtime story event - Will be held Tuesday 6th February at 16:30-17:30 
❖ Please ensure your child has a PE kit in school from Week 2 of term 3 please. We’d be very 

grateful if you practice the skill of dressing and undressing independently in preparation for PE 
lessons. 

Year 1 ❖ Please be aware there has been a change to the dates of the year 1 class assemblies next term.  
The new dates are below: 
Mary Seacole Class (Miss Hughes) - Friday 26th January 
Florence Nightingale class (Miss King) - Friday 2nd February 
You are invited into school to watch your child's class assembly being shared with the rest of the 
school on these dates. The assembly will start at 9am. 

❖ PE Monday’s and Tuesday’s 
❖ Dinosaur Workshop – Sign up closes 15th February 

 

Year 2 ❖ PE days will be Tuesdays and Friday’s 



 

 

❖ Kent Life Trip on Monday 5th February  
 

Year 3 ❖ Please ensure you sign your child’s reading record daily 
❖ PE Wednesday’s and Thursday’s 
❖ Please could children bring in any spare junk modelling to make small models of Stone Age 

Landmarks by Friday 2nd February 

Year 4 ❖ Please can all children be reading and parents ensuring that books are signed 
❖ PE Wednesday’s and Friday’s 

Year 5 ❖ Every week, the children will be lucky enough to have trumpet lessons with a specialist on 
Tuesdays. 

❖ PE Monday’s ONLY - this will be a double slot as we have our PE specialist and 
external specialists from Charlton Athletic coming in on this day. 

❖ Ready, steady cook schedule has now been sent out – Please do get in touch if you have any 
further questions 
 

Year 6 ❖ PE Tuesday’s and Friday’s 
❖ TLM questionnaire – Monday 5th February 

Whole 
school  

📌 Strictly no peanuts or peanut butter products in school please. 

📌 Please be reminded that the front car park is for badge holders only. 

📌 The school opens in the morning for children at 8.30am and the gate closes at 8.45am. In the 
afternoon the gate will open at 15.15pm for home-time (with the exception of extended care and 
clubs). 

📌 Please allow 2 working days for email responses. Should your query be of an urgent nature 
please do call the office. 

📌 Please ensure that you sign up for trips before the deadline.   

📌 ALL medications must be bought directly to the office. We ask the children do not come into 

school with medications in their bag please ❌  

Useful contacts:                                                                                                                                                   
For attendance and absences email: attendance@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk                                            
For finance related queries email: finance@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk                                                      
for all other queries email: office@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk  

Pastoral and 
Inclusion 

Don’t forget, all children in Year R – Year 2 are entitled to Universal Free School Meals, 
this means your child can have a free hot dinner every day at school and a packed 
lunch for school trips! 
 

From Year 3 onwards UFSMs end, but your child could still be entitled to Free School Meals. There is 
also further funding available that can contribute towards extra support for children, such as 
additional interventions, help and support with trips, additional resources and much more. So 
please do check your eligibility here:  https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals/ashford  
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